STATELINE AREA
TRANSPORTATION STUDY NOTICE
The Stateline Area Transportation
Study (SLATS), the designated
Metropolitan Planning Organization
(MPO), for the Beloit (WI-IL)
Urbanized Area has scheduled a 30-
day public review period on the draft
SLATS 2045 Long Range
Transportation Plan (LRTP), draft
2022-2025 Transportation
Improvement Program (TIP) and
amendment to the 2021-2024 TIP to
add IH 39-lllinois State Line - Madison
Pavement Markings Corridor Wide
beginning August 30, 2021. A public
open house on these items will be
held Tuesday September 14, 2021
from 4-6 PM at the City of Beloit
Utilities and Engineering Facility, 2400
Springbrook Court, Beloit, WI. SLATS
will review and take action on the
LRTP, TIP and TIP amendment at a
joint meeting of the SLATS Policy
Board and Technical Advisory
Committee scheduled on Monday
October 4, 2021 at 10 A.M. at the City
of Beloit Utilities and Engineering
Facility, 2400 Springbrook Court,
Beloit, ~ WI. Limited  in-person
attendance will be available. Persons
planning to join this meeting who will
need accessibility accommodations
should notify the SLATS office at 608-
364-6702 / email neet@beloitwi.gov
at least five days prior to the meeting
so that reasonable accommodations
can be made. The meeting agenda
includes: Public Participation; Minutes
of the meeting from August 16 2021;
any TIP Administrative Modification(s);
Amendment to the 2021-2024 TIP to
add: IH 39-lllinois State Line -
Madison Pavement Markings Corridor
Wide; Highway Safety Improvement
Program (HSIP) and Transit Asset
Management (TAM) 2022
Performance Measure Targets; Final
2022-2025 TIP, Public hearing on the
SLATS 2045 LRTP; Final SLATS
2045 LRTP; Final 2022 Unified
Planning Work Program (UPWP);
Agency Reports; other items for
discussion or action as necessary;
Scheduling of future meetings;
Adjournment.

This  public notice of public
involvement  activites and time
established for public review and
comment on the TIP and LRTP will
satisfy the program-of-projects
requirements of the Urbanized Area
Formula Program.

All documents will be made available
for public review on the SLATS
website which is linked on the City of
Beloit website, www.beloitwi.gov in
the Document Center under Stateline
Area Transportation Study (SLATS).
Questions and comments during the
30-day review period can be directed
to the SLATS office at 608-364-6702,
or email neet@beloitwi.gov.

Para mas informacién o si usted esta
interesado en participar en el
planeamiento  del  proceso de
transporte en su comunidad y si usted
necesita asistencia con el idioma, por
favor comuniquese al teléfono 608-
364-6690.
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